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Monday 28th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
As part of our commitment to a broad and balanced curriculum, we are pleased to announce 
that on Friday 6th June, Cocklemoor class will be visiting Carymoor Environmental Trust in 
Castle Cary. We will travel there and back by coach, within the school day. 
 
Pupils will have an opportunity to join in with Carymoor’s Jack and the Beanstalk day which ties 
in with our current English and science topic.  
 
Children will need to wear their own weather appropriate clothing (no crop tops, ripped 
trousers or shorts). They will all need a waterproof jacket, sun hat, trainers, or wellies, and a 
change of footwear for the journey back to school. If required, please apply suncream before 
school. Children will also need a water bottle.  
 
During the visit, we will mainly use mown pathways and are unlikely to come into contact with 
ticks or stinging nettles, but Carymoor recommend that long trousers are worn just in case. 
Please see the attached leaflet provided by Carymoor regarding ticks.  
 
Those children that have packed lunches booked on Schoolcomms will be provided with a 
packed lunch. All other children will need to bring their own packed lunch. 
 
The cost of the trip is £22.00 which is to be paid via Schoolcomms. Please pay by 4:00pm on 
Friday 16th May.  
 
If you have any questions about this visit, or could join us as a parent/carer helper, please do 
contact the school office by email and I will respond to any queries you may have.  
 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Andrews 

Cocklemoor Class Teacher 
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